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September 26-30, 2016





Every Child, Every Day, Whatever it takes!





Ms. Haynes’ Newsletter





































































































   A Peek at Our Week


�
�
Reading:  Characters


We will be studying characters as we read various texts. We are also learning new reading strategies to help strengthen our reading skills. We will focus on capitalization and punctuation. In language, we will focus on short i.

















�
�
Writing:  Writers Workshop


We will focus on adding characters to our writing and our pictures.  We also will be using capitalization and punctuation more when we write.





�
�
Math: Addition


We finished chapter 2 on subtraction within 10.  We are now going to spend the next 2 chapters learning addition and subtraction strategies.  This week we will add in any order, count on, and add doubles.














�
�
Theme: Social Studies-Geography


We will be studying maps. We will focus on using a key and looking at different landforms.





�
�






Important School Events





September 28 – Box Top Challenge Begins


September 29- Family Reading Night 6-7pm


September 29- Items for Fall Carnival baskets and all donations need to be in


October 1- Fall Carnival


October 12- Box Top Challenge Ends








Class Wish List:


Items for Fall Carnival Basket & Pop


Last Week Star Student:


Eli T.


Next Week STAR Student:


Eli K.





 





Notes from the Teacher:


The Fall Carnival is this Saturday, October 1. Our class is responsible for sending in cans of pop. We are also doing a “Crafty” themed basket for the silent auction. Any items that may go along with that theme can be sent in at any time. We will need volunteers to work our class booth. Please help in any way possible. It is a great fundraiser for our school and your participation is greatly appreciated!

















No spelling at this time.








